
 

Let’s talk about a new program for Nevada 
Families! 

Join Magellan Healthcare at a Community Listening 
Session 
 

Magellan Healthcare is pleased to work with the Nevada Department of Health 
and Human Services Children’s Mental Health to provide a comprehensive and 
coordinated approach to provide services and support for children and youth with 
mental health challenges and their families through the Connect Nevada: 
Strengthening Youth, Empowering Families program.  

Working with providers and organizations across the state, Magellan will 
coordinate and provide access to Intensive Care Coordination, High-Fidelity 
Wraparound, Intensive Home-Based Treatment, emergency and planned respite, 
family peer support, and youth peer support using a strengths-based approach. 

Magellan Healthcare will host Virtual Community Listening Sessions on: 
 
Thursday, December 14, 2023 at 12:00 pm 
Tuesday, December 19, 2023 at 11:00 am 
 
Click here to RSVP.  A link to the virtual meeting will be emailed to you prior to the 
meeting of your choice. 
 
 
For more information, please contact Char Frost, Director of Family and Youth 
Engagement, 775-450-0736  
 
MagellanofNevada.com 

https://forms.office.com/r/ti0xfEzU6d
http://www.magellanofnevada.com/

